
 
 

                                                     

                                                  

         

                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
  
    
  
 
 

 
Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
DeafCatholicEdmonton@gmail.com 
780-700-0234 text message only 
In case of emergency, text to Father 
Matthew for assistance. 
   
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
(780) 701-1817  TTY 
(780) 436-7255  fax 
 780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca  email 
ekass@telus.blackberry.net  mobile 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca email 

 

      
 

   
ICDA Canadian Section 
          Chapter # 108 
 

Website 
www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  
Charitable Donation Number 
       11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

 
    Office and Mailing Address  

   3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

                 
 
                              
   

Today’s Readings 

     First Reading: Genesis 12:1-4 
     Psalm # 33                                             
    Second Reading: 2 Timothy 1:8-10 
    Gospel: Matthew 17:1-9 
Next Sunday– March 23rd – Third Sunday of Lent “A” 
    First reading: Exodus 17:3-7 
    Psalm # 95 
    Second Reading: Romans 5:1-2, 5-8 
    Gospel: John 4:5-42 

 

                                          
IN TODAY‘S GOSPEL Jesus is transfigured on the mountain in front 
of Peter, James and John and they heard a voice saying “This is my 
Beloved Son, with him I am well pleased, listen to Him.”  We listen to 
Jesus’ words when we go to Church and read our Bibles. 
 

TODAY, MARCH 16th the Providence Associates will once again 
have a St. Patrick’s Day luncheon for St. Mark’s after our 11:00 A.M. 
Mass.   Let us thank the Providence Associates for their kindness and 
generosity towards us. 
                            
TUESDAY, MARCH 18th – Like last year, the Archdiocese of 
Edmonton is having a special day for Confessions in all the parishes 
of the Archdiocese and this will be on Tuesday, March 18th.  Father 
Matthew will be available for the Deaf at St. Theresa’s Church from  
10:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. and again at 4:30 to 6:30 P.M. 
 

LET US PRAY for Deacon Keith Dorschner who recently had brain 
surgery.   They are now waiting for the results from the Lab.      
                       

 

 

 

                  MARCH 16, 2014              

            SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT “A” 

     
       

mailto:jshores@shaw.ca
http://www.deafcatholicedmonto/

